
 

 

Welcome to our October Monthly Edition 2022.  The weekly bulletin in our regular 
service sheet will keep you up to date with what’s happening week by week. 

 

PERSHORE ABBEY GAIN ECO CHURCH SILVER AWARD! 

We are absolutely thrilled to announce that Pershore Abbey has been awarded its Eco 
Church Silver Award! 

We’ve worked incredibly hard as a team and congregation to achieve this milestone in 
our Eco Church journey. 

In order to achieve this award, we have demonstrated via on online survey how we are 
caring for God’s earth in different areas of five key areas of church life: 

• Worship and teaching 

• Management of church buildings 

• Management of church land 

• Community and global engagement 

• Lifestyle 

Take a look at the Eco Wall located in Pershore Abbey to see how we are achieving these 
goals, or visit our new Eco Church page on the Pershore Abbey website to find out more. 

And of course, we are hoping that you will all join us as we take the nest step in ‘Going 
for Gold’! 
 

PERSHORE BENEFICE 

October 2022 

CHURCH NEWS 
M o n t h l y  Ed i t i o n  

THIS MONTH . . . 

• Autumn Services 

• Eco News 

• Bookstall Bags & Bears 

• News from Salzwedel 

• Mothers’ Union 

• Pipe Dreams Update 

Read on for more 
details . . . 

COMMUNION REMINDER 

We are now able to offer Communion in two kinds at 
all our Eucharist services across the Benefice. 

 It is still perfectly proper to take communion in one 
kind only but we do also offer the chalice. However, 

intinction (the dipping of the bread into the wine) will 
not be permitted.  

Also, it would help those administering the chalice if 
you could hold the base of the chalice when taking the 

wine. Thank you. 

https://www.pershoreabbey.org.uk/eco-church/


 

 

Every Sunday seems to be a special Sunday at the moment, and October is no exception 
with Harvest Festivals taking place across the Benefice giving thanks for all the 
wonderful gifts we are so blessed with here in the Vale.   

But Harvest is just the beginning . . . 

HARVEST FESTIVALS: Our Harvest Services enable us to give thanks for what we 
receive from God and to give thanks for all who work in the farming community, both 
at home and abroad. Please consider bringing non-perishable food donations for the 
Pershore Foodbank along to our services. 

Pershore Abbey   1030   2 October  All Age Harvest Eucharist 
Please bring along a tin or packet of food to hold up during the Abbey Service!  

St Mary’s, Wick   1030  9 October  Harvest Festival 
St Nicholas’, Pinvin  1030  16 October  Harvest Festival 

PERSHORE & DISTRICT BRANCH ROYAL BRITISH LEGION: This year marks the centenary 
of the founding of the Pershore & District Branch of the Royal British Legion. They have 
served, and continue to serve, our community well and are always present at our 
significant acts of remembrance. To commemorate this anniversary there will be a 
special service of Evensong on 2 October at 1700 in Pershore Abbey. Everyone is very 
welcome. 

MISSION SUNDAY 9 OCTOBER PERSHORE ABBEY 1030:  Come and join us in Pershore 
Abbey to hear about the charities and causes that we are supporting this year with our 
annual mission giving.  

BIBLE SUNDAY 23 OCTOBER: Every year on the Last Sunday after Trinity we come 
together for Bible Sunday - a service which is all about celebrating our Scriptures and 
sharing the good news of the Bible.  Come along and join us in the Pershore Benefice! 

ALL SAINTS’ DAY 30 OCTOBER PERSHORE ABBEY 1030: At this service we remember all 
saints and martyrs throughout Christian history.  We welcome everyone in the Pershore 
Benefice to Pershore Abbey to celebrate this day with us. 

ALL SOULS’ SERVICE 6 NOVEMBER PERSHORE ABBEY 1700: 
We are in the process of writing to those who have been 
bereaved in the last eighteen months and sharing with them 
that their loved one’s name will be remembered at this quiet 
and reflective service. If your bereavement is from earlier 
and you would like your loved one to be remembered please 
let the office know, preferably by email by 2 November to 
office@pershoreabbey.org.uk. There will also be sheets at 

the back of our churches over the coming weeks if you prefer to leave names that way. 

This service will be live-streamed on our YouTube channel for those who are unable to 
attend in person. You are also very welcome to come into the Abbey to light your own 
candle for a loved one at any time. Claire 

SPECIAL SERVICES AUTUMN 2021 

mailto:office@pershoreabbey.org.uk?subject=All%20Souls%20Service%202022


 

 

PERSHORE BENEFICE REMEMBRANCE SERVICES  

ST JAMES’, BIRLINGHAM 1050 11 NOVEMBER: Birlingham will 
be commemorating Armistice Day on Friday 11 November at an 
outside service taken by Peter Stansbie. People are asked to 
assemble by 1050 around the War Memorial on the Village 
Green for the short service of remembrance. 

PERSHORE ABBEY 1040 13 NOVEMBER: We are looking 
forward to welcoming everyone to this special service when we 
gather to remember all those who have died in war and 
conflict.  

ST NICHOLAS’, PINVIN 1030 13 NOVEMBER: Join the village of Pinvin for their service at 
1030 with Pinvin Girl Guides. 

ST MARY’S, WICK 1500 13 NOVEMBER: Join Wick village as they gather round the 
war memorial in the churchyard. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lest we forget 

THIS SERVICE USUALLY TAKES PLACE ON EVERY  
SECOND SUNDAY 1700 IN PERSHORE ABBEY 

NEXT SERVICE: SUNDAY 9 OCTOBER 

Don’t forget, we also offer the opportunity to receive  
the ministry of healing prayers with two of the  

Wholeness & Healing team in the St John Chapel after 
communion has been received at every  

3rd Sunday 1030 Eucharist 

REGULAR SERVICES 

OUR IONA SERVICE USUALLY TAKES PLACE ON  
EVERY FOURTH SUNDAY 1700 IN PERSHORE ABBEY 

NEXT SERVICE: SUNDAY 23 OCTOBER 1700 

Those unable to join us in person are welcome to  
join us via Zoom 

THIS SERVICE USUALLY TAKES PLACE ON EVERY  
SECOND SUNDAY 0945 IN ST ANDREW’S 

NEXT SERVICE: SUNDAY 9 OCTOBER  

Come and join in with our family friendly and 
informal café-style worship as we meet in St 

Andrew’s for worship, music and refreshments. 



 

 

Diocese of Worcester Charity Number 250273 
 

Between October 15 – 25 Mothers’ Union, along with the Clewer Initiative and the 
Salvation Army, are highlighting the dark and cruel practice of ‘Modern Slavery’.  

Members have been informed about the areas where modern slavery occurs and they 
have been encouraged, if they see sign of people being exploited, to inform the police or 
their parish priests. 

Pershore Mothers’ Union, along with other branches, are putting up a display to inform 
members of their congregations and members of the public who may visit our churches 
about this issue. Modern slavery affects men and women, people of every colour and 
creed and in country areas may involve young people who are enticed into drug 
trafficking through County Lines. 

Look out for the display on the Mothers’ Union noticeboard at the back of the Abbey. 

Rev. Alma Organ, Branch Leader. 

 

 

NEW GIFTS FOR THE PERSHORE ABBEY BOOKSTALL: The Pershore Abbey Bookstall has 
some fabulous new items to tempt you with this autumn.   

As well as the wide range of wonderful 
cards and gifts that the bookstall already 
offers our congregation and visitors, 
they now have a gorgeous selection of 
Pershore Abbey souvenir bears and jute 
shoppers to complete the collection.  
Bears will be available at £6.00 each, 
with the shoppers available soon at just 
£8.00.  

We are sure that our bags and bears are 
going to be very popular and desirable, 
so if you are a bookstall volunteer or 
welcomer, please do make sure that you 
are on hand for your session to help 
customers and to keep an eye on our 
stock! 

 

 

MOTHER’S UNION FOCUS ON SLAVERY 

NEW FOR AUTUMN 2022 - BOOKSTALL BAGS & BEARS! 

PERSHORE ABBEY SOUVENIR BEARS AVAILABLE  

NOW FROM PERSHORE ABBEY BOOKSTALL AT £6.00 EACH! 



 

 

Pershore Abbey will once again light up in shades of pink and blue during Baby Loss 
Awareness Week 9 - 15 October 2022. This national campaign helps to acknowledge the 
scale and impact of pregnancy and baby loss.   

We remember in our 
thoughts and prayers all 

those who have suffered the 
loss of a baby. 

 
Read more about the 

campaign here:  

https://babyloss-awareness.org/ 

 
 
 

SHOEBOX SUNDAY 1030 6 NOVEMBER ST ANDREW’S CENTRE: On Sunday 6 November, 
we will be holding our annual Shoebox Sunday. All children and young people are very 
welcome to come along at 1030 to St Andrew’s to help pack the boxes. We would be 
very grateful for donations of empty shoe boxes and the following items to help fill them 
- we particularly need soaps, flannels, toothbrushes, toothpaste, rubbers, pencil 
sharpeners, tennis balls, small soft teddies, felt tip pens & pads, and boy’s toys. Sweets 
and chocolates with a long sell by date may also be included. Please place items in 
the  box at the back of the Abbey during service times.  

Again, this year we will be supporting Teams4U, it costs a minimum of £2.50 to send 
each shoe box; if you prefer to contribute to this it would be greatly appreciated.  

Please give any monetary gifts in an envelope to Suzanne Clarke.  Thank you, Suzanne.  

PASA COFFEE MORNING SATURDAY 22 OCTOBER 2022 1030-1200 NOON: 

Join us again for our monthly parish coffee morning on Saturday 22 
October. Just drop in to St Andrew’s Centre between 1030 and 1200 
noon for coffee, cakes and a chat! We look forward to seeing you there.  
Sara Speed, PASA (Pershore Abbey and St Andrew’s) 

PERSHORE ABBEY ORGAN FESTIVAL - SAVE THE DATE!: Plans are 
underway for an exciting Organ Festival to celebrate the installation of our 
new Ruffatti Pipe Organ next year. We hope to be able to share more 
details about the Festival soon, but for now, please save the date 20 - 23 
April 2023.  Do join us as we finally realise our Pipe Dream. 

We hope to welcome a college choir to our Festival.  If you can help with 
accommodation for 1 or 2 students for one night, please let the Benefice Office know! 

ABBEY LIT UP IN SUPPORT OF BABY LOSS AWARENESS 

SAVE THE DATE! 

https://babyloss-awareness.org/


 

 

A NEW PIPE ORGAN FOR PERSHORE ABBEY IN 2023 
 

Pershore Abbey has been planning and fundraising for the purchase and installation of a 
new pipe organ since the old Walker/Nicholson pipe organ was removed from the Abbey 
during the 1996 restoration of the Abbey, and temporarily replaced by the Bradford 
electronic organ.  

We are pleased to announce that the outcome of the research and endeavours of the 
PCC during the past seven years will now happily come to fruition with the installation of 
the new organ in early 2023. 

The new organ will not only enable us to have beautiful music at all our services but will 
also allow many different types of concert and musical events to take place in the Abbey. 
It is being built by Fratelli Ruffatti, an internationally renowned family organ builder 
based in Padua, Italy, and selected from some eight organ builders located in the UK and 
across Western Europe. It will be delivered to the Abbey for installation beginning in 
January 2023 and completed by April 2023. 

This project has been seriously delayed firstly by the effects Covid 19, and then by 
consequential component supply difficulties in Italy. However, visitors to the Abbey will 
note that we have already installed two platforms to support the organ casings, and 
much enabling work took place during 2020 and early 2022 in the roof space behind the 
platforms to create a blower room. We have also installed a new ladder to the blower 
room to provide access for tuning and maintenance of the organ once installed. 

The main works remaining are the installation process and associated scaffolding. Based 
on the timings required by Ruffatti, and to ensure completion by Easter 2023, an 
intensive programme of work is required. 

Voicing is an extremely specialist task that requires complete 
silence in the Abbey, and it will be necessary to completely close 
the Abbey during this final and most sensitive part of the organ 
installation. The whole installation process will be overseen by 
Robert Kilgour, Abbey Architect, Clive Haywood, Abbey 
Structural Engineer, and Matthew Martin, Abbey Organ Advisor, 
and when they and the PCC are content with all aspects of the 
installation, the organ will formally be handed over to the Abbey. 
Plans are in hand to arrange an Organ Festival to celebrate the 
wonderful benefits that this new, powerful, and versatile 
instrument will bring to the Abbey congregation and the wider 
community for generations to come.  

We ask regular users and visitors to the Abbey to bear with us during these periods of 
restricted access and inconvenience.  

The PCC is most grateful for the financial support provided especially by the Friends of 
Pershore Abbey and those members of the congregation and wider community who have 
made donations towards the organ pipes. This project would not have been possible 
without this most generous support. 
 



 

 

 

ECO CHURCH 

NEXT ABBEY  

ECO CHURCH MEETING: 

PERSHORE ABBEY BIODIVERSITY AREA - AN UPDATE 

Having been mown prior to the Plum Festival the area is being reinstated this autumn by 
sowing wildflower seeds more extensively. The area is going to be scarified early in 
October to loosen the grass and expose some bare soil. Children from Holy Redeemer 
'Eco Gardening Club' will be joining us on the afternoon of Thursday 13 October to sow 
the seed, the purchase of which has been greatly funded by Pershore Rotary. 

The aim of sowing in the autumn is to allow as much of the seed to germinate in the 
following weeks and not be out competed by the established grasses. They will then 
have a better chance of survival when growth resumes next spring. Nothing is certain 
with nature but autumn sowing is certainly better than sowing in the spring. The seed 
mix contains over 20 species of native wildflowers, mostly perennials, with a few annuals 
and biennials. Also we been kindly given by the Vale Landscape Heritage Trust some 
valuable locally gathered Yellow Rattle. 

We wish for the area to be part of the community and are really looking forward to the 
school’s participation in this event and hopefully others in the future. If you would like to 
help on the sowing day please let the Abbey Office know on 
office@pershoreabbey.org.uk. They will put you in touch with the Eco Church land 
group. 

We are looking for one other person to join us going forward. Though not much will 
happen until the spring, we would like to arrange a few activities around the Biodiversity 
area through next year. If you are interested in joining a small team and can give a little 
time we would really like to hear from you. 

Eco Church Land Group 

NEW DATES COMING SOON 
ST ANDREW’S CENTRE UPPER ROOM 

Please feel free to join us at one of our meetings  

WHY NOT JOIN THEIR BIG GREEN FAMILY FAIR! 

Saturday 22 October 2022 1000-1600 Worcester Cathedral Cloister 

Browse eco-friendly crafts and produce and enjoy a green day out together! 

Worcester Cathedral Eco Group is delighted to invite 
you to join 'Living Gently on the Earth'... a series of 

community events, talks and workshops. 

Find out more at 

https://www.worcestercathedral.co.uk/community/ 
environment-social-action/eco-cathedral/ 

mailto:office@pershoreabbey.org.uk?subject=Eco%20Church%20Biodiversity%20Sowing%20Day
https://www.worcestercathedral.co.uk/community/environment-social-action/eco-cathedral/living-gently-on-the-earth
https://www.worcestercathedral.co.uk/community/environment-social-action/eco-cathedral/living-gently-on-the-earth


 

 

NEWS FROM THE VILLAGES 

LEADING THE WAY IN WICK: For the past year Penny Gordon, who is Churchwarden at 
St Mary’s Wick, has been training to be an Authorised Licensed Minister (ALM) with a 
particular focus on leading worship. Penny has really enjoyed attending sessions with 
others from around the deanery who want to be involved in the same ministry. As an 
ALM Penny will able to take an even more active role in leading services as well ensuring 
that St Mary's always has the best after service sausage rolls available!  

Penny has trusted that God has given her the right gifts to do this work in God’s church, 
helping her to serve the local community in a new and exciting way. Please pray for 
Penny and think about what God might be calling you to do in and for your community. 

If you want to know more about the Diocesan Authorised Licensed Minister course 
please ask me, or any of our ALMS - Penny, Suzanne Clarke, Sandra Long and Hilary 
Roffey. Claire 

FULL HOUSE FOR PINVIN BINGO NIGHT! The Harvest Festival Bingo night, which was 
organised and presented by the Mason family on the 24 September in the Coach and 
Horses Pub, was very well supported.  We are thrilled that they very kindly donated all 
the funds raised to the St Nicholas Church Fabric Repair Fund – a fantastic £400.  Many 
thanks to Debbie, Tim and Mandy Mason, the Pub and all the villagers who came and 
enjoyed the night.  Glen Hurst, Churchwarden, Pinvin 

St Nicholas are still looking for volunteer cleaners, if you feel you could help please contact 

Glen Hurst via the Benefice Office on 01386 552071 or office@pershoreabbey.org.uk.  

 

NEWS FROM SALZWEDEL: Recently our link church of St Katherine’s, Salzwedel, took 
part in an open day for monuments. They opened up their beautiful church so that 
people could see the amazing altar piece, font and high arches and windows. They have 
also brought a 1960s caravan! They are going to use it as a space to offer hospitality 
wherever it is towed to. They will also be inviting people to come inside for a blessing.  

On its first outing they were hoping for fine 
weather. Such a brilliant idea and one that 
reminds us that we can take God’s love into the 
world wherever we are.  

We are trying to work our details for our 
reciprocal visits to start again with our friends in 
Salzwedel. If you would like to get involved with 
visiting or offering hospitality or both, please get 
in touch with me. Claire  

NEWS FROM OUR LINKS - SALZWEDEL 

mailto:office@pershoreabbey.org.uk.?subject=Pinvin%20Cleaner%20Request


 

 

We have been very fortunate over the last 
number of years to have had the services of 
Roger Batty MBE as our Events Coordinator. 

Roger has been a huge asset to the 
Pershore Abbey Team developing the role 
of Events Coordinator and working hard to 
improve and maintain our relationship with 
hirers in both Pershore Abbey and St 
Andrew’s. 

Roger is off to pastures new to be closer to 
his family and we are now looking for 
someone to work alongside him in the 
coming months to ensure a smooth 
handover and full understanding of the role 
and what it entails. 

We wish Roger all the best and look 
forward to welcoming a new member to 
the team.  Claire 
 

EVENTS COORDINATOR REQUIRED FOR PERSHORE ABBEY & ST ANDREW’S 

CHURCHES TOGETHER IN PERSHORE FOODBANK  

Many people continue to be anxious about their energy bills and, even though the 
weather has yet to turn much colder, we are already hearing the type of “heat or eat” 
stories that we have all been dreading. 

With your generous assistance, we have launched the WARM IN BED scheme whereby 
clients can receive vouchers for some good quality winter-weight bedding on a one-off 
basis. We are grateful for the support of the management and staff of our local Factory 
Shop in getting this scheme off the ground as it is such a practical way of providing 
people with a psychological as well as a physical boost while they wait for the various, 
labyrinthine government schemes to offer them some assistance. 

Anyone following the St Andrew's mouse saga will be pleased to hear that Banksy the cat 
has at last begun his training sessions and is anxious to prove that he is good for more 
than just posing for mascot pictures. Well, his mistress is anyway! 

For further info please see our website www.pershore.foodbank.org.uk or contact us on  

THE PERSHORE FOODBANK IS OPEN IN THE ST ANDREW’S CENTRE ON  
TUESDAYS 1100 - 1300 AND FRIDAYS 1300 - 1500 

The Foodbank aim to have a Citizens Advice representative available at Friday sessions 

 

https://pershore.foodbank.org.uk


 

 

 

The Pershore Abbey 1030 service will be live-streamed every week and available to view 
on our YouTube Channel.  We will continue to provide a copy of the online service sheet 
with a weekly bulletin update to aid your worship at home. 

Do continue to check out our activity on the following platforms: 

• Our YouTube channel is called Pershore Abbey Community 

• Our Facebook page can be found at #pershoreabbeycom 

• Our Facebook posts, latest Instagram posts and a Twitter feed can also all be found 
on our website at www.pershoreabbey.org.uk at the bottom of every page. 

C OF E LAUNCHES WORSHIP PHONE LINE: 

Daily Hope offers music, prayers and 
reflections as well as full worship services 
24 hours a day.   

Please share this 
with those who 
are not online. 
 

C OF E ONLINE SERVICES AND SUPPORT:  

The Church of England continues to  
broadcast online each Sunday via social 
media at 09:00.  For simple daytime and 
night prayer services, download the free 
Church of England App “Time to Pray”. 

The “Daily Prayer” 
App is free to 
download and is now 
available through our 
website. 

There is also an accompanying daily audio 
offering on SoundCloud and iTunes led by 
the Archbishop of Canterbury. 

STAYING UP TO DATE:  The best 
way to stay up to date with all the 
current news and information at 
this time  is through our website 
and Facebook pages.  

All of our platforms can be easily 
accessed directly from 
www.pershoreabbey.org.uk 

SERVICE SHEET, BULLETIN AND DIARY:  If 
you would like to receive email updates 
and a copy of the Benefice Service Sheet 
direct to your inbox, please email the 
office at office@pershoreabbey.org.uk. A 
copy is  also uploaded to the website 
every Friday. 

PASTORAL SUPPORT:  Our Pastoral Team 
continue to work hard to reach out to 
everyone in our congregation and 
community.  If either you, or anyone you 
know, would benefit from their support 
please contact Claire on 
vicar@pershoreabbey.org.uk, speak to 
Angela Gerrard or contact the office. 

KEEPING IN TOUCH 

PERSHORE ABBEY & BENEFICE ONLINE 

#pershoreabbeycom Pershore Abbey Community

www.pershoreabbey.org.uk

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0-SUWS6Ic3uobX4YBKqSVw
https://www.facebook.com/pershoreabbeycom/
http://www.pershoreabbey.org.uk
http://www.pershoreabbey.org.uk
mailto:office@pershoreabbey.org.uk?subject=Bulletin%20Request
mailto:vicar@pershoreabbey.org.uk
http://pershoreabbey.org.uk/#prayerapp
https://www.facebook.com/pershoreabbeycom/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0-SUWS6Ic3uobX4YBKqSVw
http://www.pershoreabbey.org.uk


 

 

SUNDAY 2 OCTOBER 
1030 Holy Communion 

 

SUNDAY 16 OCTOBER 
1030 Harvest Festival 

Please bring non-perishable items for 
Pershore Foodbank  

 

SUNDAY 30 OCTOBER 
1030 Benefice Eucharist at Pershore Abbey 

with LiveStream 

SUNDAY 2 OCTOBER 
1030 Morning Praise  

 

SUNDAY 16 OCTOBER 
1030 Holy Communion 

 

SUNDAY 30 OCTOBER 
1030 Benefice Eucharist at Pershore Abbey 

with LiveStream 

SUNDAY 9 OCTOBER 
1030 Harvest Festival 

Please bring non-perishable items for 
Pershore Foodbank  

 

SUNDAY 23 OCTOBER 
1030 Parish Communion 

 

SUNDAY 30 OCTOBER 
1030 Benefice Eucharist at Pershore Abbey 

with LiveStream 

 

PERSHORE BENEFICE SUNDAY SERVICES  
OCTOBER 2022 

SUNDAY 2 OCTOBER 

Trinity 16 

0800 BCP Eucharist 
1030 All Age Harvest Eucharist with LiveStream 

1700 Evensong  
Celebrating Pershore RBL Centenary 

 

 SUNDAY 9 OCTOBER 

Trinity 17 / Mission Sunday 

0800 Eucharist 
0945 Café Church (St Andrew’s) 

1030 Sung Eucharist with LiveStream 
1700 Wholeness & Healing 

 

SUNDAY 16 OCTOBER 

Trinity 18  

0800 Eucharist 
1030 Sung Eucharist with LiveStream 

 

SUNDAY 23 OCTOBER 

Bible Sunday 

0800 Eucharist 
1030 Morning Praise with LiveStream 

1700 Iona Worship 
 

SUNDAY 30 OCTOBER 

All Saints’ Day 

0800 Eucharist 
1030 Benefice Sung Eucharist with LiveStream 

 

PERSHORE ABBEY 

Details of the our planned Sunday worship services within the Pershore Benefice are 
given below, but please do check our social media pages and website in case of change. 
 

We look forward to welcoming you in person, but don’t forget that the 1030 Sunday 
Service from Pershore Abbey is livestreamed and available to view on our  

YouTube Channel: Pershore Abbey Community 

ST MARY’S, WICK 

ST JAMES’, BIRLINGHAM 

ST NICHOLAS’, PINVIN 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0-SUWS6Ic3uobX4YBKqSVw


 

 

Printed 30 September 2022 

 
 

SATURDAY 1 OCTOBER HARVEST SUPPER: ST ANDREW’S CENTRE 1800: Ticket only, 

available from Julie Newman. 

SATURDAY 1 OCTOBER WALK TO WALCOT: Meet at 0955 at the Walcot Organic 

Fruit Nursery - no need to book, just turn up on the day. 

SUNDAY 16 OCTOBER PIANOSCAPES CONCERT: ST 

ANDREW’S CENTRE AT 1430 Join Chris Long for his 
Sunday afternoon concert session in the St Andrew’s 
Centre.  Email chrislong2008@live.co.uk for tickets. 

SATURDAY 22 OCTOBER PASA COFFEE MORNING: 

ST ANDREW’S CENTRE AT 1000-1200 Please join us and 
bring your friends for delicious refreshments and stalls. 

Take a look at the weekly bulletin for all the wonderful 
events and sessions which regularly take place in the  

St Andrew’s Centre 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

PERSHORE ABBEY CONCERTS & EVENTS AUTUMN/WINTER 2022 

SATURDAY 15 OCTOBER 1000 
MATTHEW COLERIDGE MUSIC  

CHORAL WORKSHOP & CONCERT 

SATURDAY 29 OCTOBER 1930 
I-SING CHOIRS CONCERT 

IN AID OF PERSHORE WELLBEING HUB 

SATURDAY 5 NOVEMBER 1430 
PHILOMUSICA 

SATURDAY 12 NOVEMBER 1430 
WORCESTER PHILHARMONIC 

ORCHESTRA 

SATURDAY 19 NOVEMBER 1930 
PERSHORE CHORAL 

FRIDAY 25 NOVEMBER 1930 
VOCAL HIGH & THE SISTERS OF SOUND 

SATURDAY 26 NOVEMBER 1930 
BAROQUE SINGERS 

ELGAR SCHOOL OF MUSIC 

 

 

MATTHEW COLERIDGE MUSIC  
CHORAL WORKSHOP & CONCERT 15 OCTOBER 

Choral singers from around Worcestershire, 
Gloucestershire and the Midlands will unite for 
a special performance in Pershore Abbey on 
October 15, as they sing a deeply moving 
Requiem by acclaimed composer 
Matthew Coleridge. 

Up to 100 singers are 
expected to sing in the 
concert, which will also 
feature cello soloist 
Maxim Calver - a 
former BBC Young 
Musician finalist - and a 
string ensemble from 
professional orchestra 
St Woolos Sinfonia. 

Concert tickets £10 from ticketsource.co.uk/
matthewcoleridge. Singer places can be 
booked  at matthewcoleridge.com/pershore   

For full details and booking information, please visit our website 
www.pershoreabbey.org.uk/service-events/#events 

mailto:chrislong2008@live.co.uk?subject=Pianoscapes%20Feb%202022
ticketsource.co.uk/matthewcoleridge
ticketsource.co.uk/matthewcoleridge
matthewcoleridge.com/pershore
http://www.pershoreabbey.org.uk/service-events/#events

